
Action day 8. Sep. 24: Our Görli remains open!
The Berlin Senate has decided to rebuild Görlitzer  Park and close it  at
night (and possibly also during the day). The measures in detail:

 Lockable gates and turnstiles at all entrances (including two
massive gates on the bridge over the canal)

 Partial  replacement  of  the  existing  wall  with  fences,  new
fences where there are none 

 40 new floodlights distributed on high masts across the park
 Extensive clear-cutting in the park, removal of many bushes

and shrubs
Over two million euros are to be spent on these measures. A further almost
one million a year is to be spent on guarding the closed Görli. At the same
time, massive cuts are being made to social measures and projects.
The planned closure of Görli does not solve any of the existing problems
(e.g.  racist exclusion, lack of affordable housing, inadequate services for
drug  users,  increasing  poverty,  exclusion  from  the  healthcare  system).
Instead, the Görli will be taken away from us all for racist and populist
reasons.
We are  determined  to work together  to  prevent  the  planned closure  of
Görli and other measures such as large-scale clear-cutting in the park. At
our day of action on September 8, we want to take a playful approach to
various ways of sabotaging the Senate's plans and once again make the
broad, diverse resistance to the Görli closure visible. 
The action day starts at 2 p.m. at Wagenplatz Lohmühle  (Lohmühlenstr.
17) with coffee, cake and a small opening ceremony. From 3 p.m. to 6
p.m., about 15 action stations will  be open in the park, where teams of
about 2 to 5 people can have fun with various tasks. You are welcome to
come as a team (friends, household, sports club...) or form a team on site.
You are welcome to bring your own material for creative disguises. Please
do not take any photos or videos without the consent of those depicted.
You can join our little action game at any time until 6 p.m. From 6.30 p.m.
there will be food for everyone at the Lohmühle and at 7 p.m. a fun award
ceremony followed by a cozy finale with music and drinks.
We look forward to seeing you there!


